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Friday 13th October 

In an exciting adventure, the Year 6    

students from Chapelford Village  Primary 

embarked on a memorable trip to        

Liverpool, immersing themselves in a day 

filled with fun, learning, and cultural      

exploration. The first stop of their trip was 

a visit to the New Eureka, where they     

eagerly watched the engaging "Chew to 

Poo" show, delving deep into the          

intricacies of the digestive system! They 

consolidated their learning about the  

journey of food through the human body, 

from the first bite to the "final result",           

enhancing their understanding of biology in a playful and interactive way. Laughter and curiosity 

filled the air as the students joined in with the show! 

Year 6 also embarked on the iconic Mersey Ferry, a historic vessel that has been an integral part 

of the city's heritage. As they set sail on the waters of the River Mersey, the students were   

treated to breathtaking panoramic views of Liverpool's skyline. The children listened tales from 

the onboard guides, learning about the city's maritime history and the significance of the Mersey 

River in shaping Liverpool's identity.  

Year 6 continued their trip at the Liverpool World Museum, where they discovered the rich      

tapestry of cultures that make up our global society. With awe-inspiring exhibits and artifacts 

from around the world, the children were transported to different corners of the globe. Their     

curious minds absorbed knowledge about diverse traditions, languages, and customs, fostering 

a sense of appreciation for the interconnectedness of humanity. As they explored the museum's 

treasures, the students gained a broader perspective, igniting their curiosity about the world and 

its myriad of cultures. 

 

Year 6 visit Liverpool! 
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Dates for your diary 

October 2023  

Friday 27th - Sunday 29th Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

November 2023  

Tuesday 7th Parent’s Evening 

Tuesday 7th Book Fair in school 

Thursday 9th Parent’s Evening 

Monday 13th - Thursday 16th Year 3 Fox Howl Residential 

Friday 17th Children in Need Whole School Fundraiser 

Tuesday 21st School photographers at school 

Friday 24th  School closed to children for Inset Day 

December 2023  

W/B Monday 11th Festive Disco’s across the School 

Monday 18th EYFS Christmas Play 

Tuesday 18th EYFS Christmas Play 

Wednesday 20th Last day of Term 

January 2023  

Thursday 3rd Back to School - Spring 1 

 

Out of School Achievements 

Congratulations and well done to……. 

 

Dylan from Class 4 has recently been awarded the next belt up in his 

taekwondo group. He brought in his new belt to share with his friends who 

were incredibly proud! Well done Dylan!  
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 May we ask for support with the safe use and enjoyment of the climbing frame by ensuring        
children do not use it before and after school. 

 Could we please politely remind parents to take care driving around both front and rear car parks 
at school drop off and pick up times, paying particular attention to the crossings as there have been 
a few near misses this week. Thanks in advance for your support with this as we all work together 
to keep our children safe.  

 Smart Watches are not to be worn for school. 

 E-SCOOTERS. Please can we take care on arrival to school on e-scooters.  

 Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until   outside of the school grounds!  

 All ballgames including football are not to be played on the school playgrounds during drop-off and 
pick-up. 

 School Gym Equipment is for pupils during the school day only. 

 Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs are NOT permitted on school grounds       
under any circumstances.          

 

Health & Safety Reminders 

Star Learners  
4 Rory 15 Olivia 

5 Harper 16 Dollie-Rae 

6 Ben 17 Cheryl 

7 Branson 18 Lilia 

8 Harry 19 Zoe 

9 Taylor 20 TBC 

10 Abhinav 21 Dhiaan 

11 Acacia 22 Aubrey 

12 Annabelle 23 Ben 

13 Phoebe 24 Betsy 

14 Imogen 25 Esme 

4 Evie 15 James 

5 Emily 16 Alex 

6 Rugved 17 Henry 

7 Anya 18 Luke 

8 Eva 19 Jake 

9 Lillie 20 TBC 

10 Jamie 21 Sam 

11 Carter 22 Leyton 

12 Lily-Mae 23 Alvin 

13 Georgina 24 Bentley 

14 Jack W 25 Jake 

Readers of the Week 

4 50% 15 68% 

5 71% 16 50% 

6 80% 17 50% 

7 60% 18 33% 

8 75% 19 72% 

9 64% 20 80% 

10 58% 21 58% 

11 80% 22 100% 

12 60% 23 92% 

13 83% 24 77% 

14 60% 25 50% 

Reading Percentages 
4 Aria 15 Samar 

5 Isaac 16 Luca 

6 Holly 17 April 

7 Lilly 18 Joseph 

8 Hattie 19 Mia 

9 Evelyn 20 TBC 

10 Lottie 21 Amelia 

11 James 22 Charlotte 

12 Mia 23 Ali 

13 Vincent 24 Tanzeel 

14 Max 25 Daisy 

Values Award 
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We take all concerns and issues seriously.  

 If you have any worries, please contact the school 

and/or class teachers directly via the following   

methods: Email the class teacher: All class teachers 

have a direct email – these can be found on the 

school website                           

 Email the school office: 

office@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk.  

 Call the school: 01925 712554 

Parental concerns and issues 

School Meals 

Please can all school uniform be clearly labelled with your child’s name.                                              
This will help us in getting it back to the right owner.                                                              

Thank you. 

In line with the Governments Healthy School incitive parents are requested to  only send 

healthy snacks for their children for break and lunch time. Please ensure these items are 

low in fat and/or sugar. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as we have in school with nut allergies. Please 

do not send your child into school with nut related products. Thank you  

    

School menu for week beginning Monday 16th October is Week 1 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are regularly topped up, to 
make sure the children continue to receive their school lunches and snacks. 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. School lunch is £2.60 per 
person per day it to be paid via Parentpay.  

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to contact the school office on 
01925 712554 or email us on office@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk 

Reminder - Once money has been put onto your child’s account this needs to be 
allocation to school meals.  

 

ParentPay 

https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/meet-the-staff
mailto:office@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk
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